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Dear art friends, 

A new school year is upon us!  Perhaps it is time to learn something new?  

Be kind to yourself. Find beauty and meaning in the world around you. Perhaps make your vision into an 

art piece to touch the lives of others or just take time to reflect for yourself? 

At MultiArt STUDIO you’ll always find support for your creative ideas whether you want to                                                 

participate in a group, work individually or even work as a family. Feel free to call and brainstorm. We 

can set up a 30-minute free consultation.  

Hot news!  Mark your calendars for Reflections 2021 starting with the Vernissage on September 3, 

18:30-21:00, at the American Women’s Club of Zurich. We will have evening opening hours on Tuesdays: 

September 14, 28 and October 12. The Finissage will be on October 24. This exhibition features work of 

AWCZ members and advanced adult students from MultiArt STUDIO.  Hope to see you there!  

FYI ZIWA’s sketching and painting group will meet on September 15 in the Zurich Horn area. Call me for 

more information.  

Meanwhile, STAY HEALTHY.  I wish you many colorful adventures, peaceful interludes, and abundant joy. 

Kathie 

Kathryn E. Bard, MA, ATR-BC, CCLS                                                                                                                                                                               

+41 44 910 53 63                                                                                                                                   

artmultifacet@aol.com                                                                                                                                       

www.artmultifacet.com  
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